DARTMOUTH



MASSACHUSETTS

OFFICE OF THE TOWN CLERK

400 SLOCUM ROAD DARTMOUTH, MA 02747 TOWN CLERK .

LYNN M. MEDEIROS

TEL: 508 910-1800 • FAX: 508 910-1894 Imedeiros@town.dartmouth.ma.us

(signature)

TOWN OF DARTMOUTH NOTICE OF OPEN MEETING

THIS NOTICE SATISFIES THE REQUIREMENTS OF GENERAL LAWS, CHAPTER 30A, SECTION 20

Be advised that the following open meeting will take place as described below:

Town Hall Space

Public Body: Re-Organization Committee Time: 10:00 (AM) PM (circle one)

Date What Say February 11, 3015 (please write out)

(day of week, month, day year)

Location: 400 Slocum Load, Distingth, Loom & 301

(street address, including building name and room number, if applicable)

List of topics that may be discussed (attach additional sheet(s) if necessary):

Review de Vigns & Costs From

CBI Consulting Inc.

Continued on attached sheet(s)? Y N (circle one)

Chair: Paul Murphy Murphy Multiplum (A)

For Town Clerk's use only

Please sign one:

This notice has been posted at least forty-eight (48) hours in advance, exclusive of Saturdays, Sundays and legal holidays

The Town Clerk has been informed by the relevant Chair that the above meeting addresses an emergency that requires immediate action (as described in the list of topics), and that this notice has been posted as soon as was reasonably possible

This notice has been rejected as untimely, with no emergency basis given

MN 22 PM 1



Town of Dartmouth

RECEIVED
2015 JAN 22 PM 1 35
DARTMOUTH TOWN CLERK

400 Slocum Road
Dartmouth, Massachusetts 02747
Town Hall Re-Organization Committee

Present: Chair Paul Murphy, Mike O'Reilly, David Cressman, Chris Michaud, Greg Barnes, Steve

Watchorn, John Hansen and Jacqueline Figueiredo

Tardy: Deborah MelinoWender

The Chair called the public meeting to order at 10:00 a.m. on **January 14, 2015** in Room 301.

ISSUE I: Review Suggestions from CBI:

- Steve from CBI has presented the requested changes from the Department Heads.
- Completed cost estimate was presented for this project.
- It has been decided to leave some things out of the cost estimate that will be separately funded.
- The demolition is included in this cost estimate but if hazardous materials need to be tested that will be a separate cost.
- The Department Heads will present this information to their Boards and gather feedback for our next weekly meeting.

ISSUE II: Meeting Minutes:

• Meeting Minutes of January 14, 2015

•	After a motion was made by Mike O' Reilly, and seconded by Jack			
	Figueiredo, it was unanimously voted to approve the minutes.			

• After a motion was made by Chris Michaud, and seconded by Mike O' Reilly, it was unanimously voted to adjourn.

Attest:		
	·	
	David C. Consultation	
	David G. Cressman Town Administrator	

Transcribed by: Christine Amaral



Town of Dartmouth

400 Slocum Road Dartmouth, Massachusetts 02747 Town Hall Re-Organization Committee

Present: Mike O'Reilly, David Cressman, Chris Michaud, Greg Barnes, John Hansen, Jacqueline

Figueiredo and Deborah Melino Wender Phone Conference: Steve Watchorn Absent: Chairman Paul Murphy

The Town Administrator called the public meeting to order at 10:00 a.m. on **January 22**, **2015** in Room 301.

ISSUE I: Review Suggestions from CBI:

- The completed cost estimate was presented for this project from Steve Watchorn at CBI Consulting Inc. at last week's meeting.
- It has been decided to leave some things out of the cost estimate that will be separately funded.
- The demolition is included in this cost estimate but if hazardous materials need to be tested that will be a separate cost.
- The Department Heads have presented this information to their Boards
- Conservation Commissioners are on board with the plan.
- <u>Board of Health Members</u> feel the objectives have been met the best possible way with the limitations given.
- Zoning Board of Appeals have not been directly spoken to by Jackie Figueiredo but she feels the plan will be met with approval.
- <u>Planning Board</u> has submitted a two page list of questions that have been answered by our Board as well as Steve Watchorn. The answers have been documented by the Planning Director, John Hansen.
- Deborah drafted a document explaining the proposed Realignment of Land Use/Development Services Functions, to be read at the next Public Meeting of the Board of Selectman. After discussion the Board agreed on some minor changes.

•	•	ion was made by s unanimously v	by Mike O'	
		•		
	4	•		

Attest:

David G. Cressman, Town Administrator

Transcribed by: Christine Amaral